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CHAMPAIGN CAREER AND LIFE ENRICHMENT CENTER                

 
From the Desk of  

Director  

Vanessa Gombash 

Individuals completed 34 hours of volunteer services 

and 292 hours of community integration hours in 

February 
 

CONGRATULATIONS  

MOLLI PRYOR 

S.O.A.R. WINNER  
 

LIFE SKILLS VOLUNTEER  

Champaign Career and Life Enrichment Center 
                   330 West Twain Avenue   Urbana, Ohio  43078    937-508-4709     pcs4dd.com  

 

We interviewed Ryan Lantz, the Grounds & Facilities supervisor for 

the Parks and Recreation Division of Urbana. Though he has only 

been in this position for a year and a half, Ryan mowed his first lawn 

when he was seven years old, and mowed for pay starting at twelve. 

He was raised in his family's lawn and garden business, so he fell in 

love with landscaping and the outdoors. Not only does he care for 

our favorite parks and city lots, he also supervises nuisance mowing 

to make sure our city is in tip top shape.  

Ryan has a degree in landscape design as well as an Associate 

Degree of Science from Columbus State Community College 

(though it wasn't required for his position). To do his job, Ryan told 

us you have to be a leader. You also have to love the outdoors and 

have experience in the grounds maintenance and landscaping field. 

You also have to love what you do in order to do it well. He told us 

that there isn't anything he doesn't like about his job. He loves that 

he gets to be outside, and that every day presents a new challenge 

to keep things interesting.  

Ryan also informed us that he's been working with the Champaign 

County Board of Developmental Disabilities to get donors for an all 

inclusive and accessible playground for all children to enjoy, as well 

as a 9-hole disc golf course in a flat location for those that cannot 

trek the 18-hole course on the hillside. He looks forward to seeing 

us out enjoying the our parks this summer, and we can't wait!  

           
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Individuals cleaning the 

toys in the local hospital’s 

children’s area.  

Delicate ceramic painting at 

Decoy Art Center 

The SOAR winner for March goes to Molli Pryor Molli 

has really helped out on the transportation team all 

winter long. She has driven routes when we needed 

the help and even came in to work as a DSP while 

we were in need.  Great job Molli! 
  
All of our bus drivers and aides have gone above and 

beyond this winter and I would like to recognize them 

as well. Carolyn taking calls from families and staff 

at all hours. Lisa and Deb on top of the weather and 

safety of buses. Tim and Rick helping to fix, mend or 

take care of anything I ask. The list could go on and 

on with the things they do. Thank you all so very 

much. 
 

PCS Champaign will be going for the Blue Out the 

Zoo event on 4/27. Information will be coming 

home. 

 

A friendly reminder that the doors are always open 

here at PCS and we welcome you to come by 

anytime.  

 

CAREER OF THE MONTH           
LAWN MAINTENANCE 
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BIRTHDAYS  
 

Volunteer project ideas are always 

welcomed. Please talk to the 

Director about opportunities you 

see in your community. 

News from 

Empowering Life  

Without Limits 
 

Catch Up on the latest news from 

ELWL on our new website.  

www.empoweringlifewithoutlimits.org. 

Now Hiring at  

Person Centered Services! 
 

PCS is an adult day service for the 

developmentally and intellectually disabled in 

our community. 

You will be trained in several groups, then once 

you're comfortable, you'll run a group of your 

own! We take our individuals on outings to be 

as involved in their community as possible, and 

teach life skills to promote independence. You 

must be able to pass a physical, drug screen, 

and BCI. 

Monday - Friday 8:00a - 3:30p. 

Experience not required, but is a plus. 

We hope you'll join our team! 

 

FROM OUR FACEBOOK PAGE 

MARCH IS DD AWARENESS MONTH 

April is National 

Autism Awareness 

Month 


